
 

Conservation Commission 

 
April 20, 2023 Meeting 

 

In Attendance: Joan Beard, Billy Vigdor, Stacey Lambert, Amy Marshall-Carney 

Absent: Kelsey Applegate, Tracy Sweeney, Meg Baldor, Steve Hagenbuch 

Public: About 20 individuals. 

 

The meeting was convened at 6:00 pm.  NO QUORUM was present, no official action was taken. 

 

On April 17, the Select Board elected Stacey Lambert, Amy Marshall-Carney and Zinne Wolf to 

the Conservation Commission.  Tracy’s and Steve’s terms expire on April 30, 2023.  After April 

30, there will be seven Commissioners, five being necessary for a quorum. 

 

The Commission hosted the second of two Community Values Mapping Sessions. This one was 

online.  Joan and Billy attended in person.  About ten people participated, others were 

moderators. Jens Hilke and Lincoln Frasca represented Fish & Wildlife, who designed and 

supported the program. 

 

Adjournment at 8:00 pm 


